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I fully support this bill and the prohibition of selling or trading of fur products. How fur 

is obtained is not only a torturous, cruel, and inhumane process, but it is 

unnecessary. It is time we move away from practices and industries that are harmful 

to the environment, and the animals in those environments, especially if those 

animals are victims in the process.  


